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13 October 2022 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I hope that you have had a wonderful start to the term. We have had an extremely busy start to 
the academic year in the Music Department and I am happy to be writing to you with information 
of our Autumn Concert. 
 
This will take place on Thursday 3 November at 6.30 pm in the College Hall. Refreshments will 
be available and it will finish by 9 pm. The concert will be a celebration of student work and music 
ensembles at South Dartmoor. There will be no tickets or charge for this concert as we really 
would like to welcome all families back on site for our first concert of the academic year. We 
would also like to encourage students to come along and support their peers. Free tickets will be 
available to collect from MU1 and MU2. 
 
Refreshments will be served on your arrival and in our short interval. 
 
Please discuss the arrangements below with your son /daughter and if you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. I look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Lewis 
rjlewis@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 
 
 
Additional information regarding arrangements  
If your child is unwell next week and therefore unable to participate, please make contact with 
the music department. 
Students performing should arrive in concert dress at 6.15 pm on Thursday 3 November and 
meet in DR2. [Black College shoes, black trousers / skirt and a plain coloured top - speak to 
teachers for specific ensemble guidance] 
Performers should check the music block doors for additional notices regarding the Concert; we 
will run several rehearsals in the College Hall from Tuesday 1 November [during the College 
Day].  
If you do not give permission for your child to be photographed or filmed at this concert please 
email me before Tuesday 1 November, rjlewis@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk. 
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